Bethlehem Elementary procedures for parents and relatives having lunch with students:

Visitors must sign in at the office.  Lunch visitors must be listed on the student’s yellow information card.

Please feel free to have lunch with your student at any time!  However, we ask that you assist us with making sure the students have enough space to sit and eat by sitting with your student on the stage to ensure adequate seating.  We ask that you do not invite friends of your child to sit with you.  County policy requires lunch visitors to be listed on the students yellow card.  If you bring treats to share with your student’s class, please do not offer treats to other students as it may create a conflict with students not receiving treats.  
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